
1

From:
Sent: 05 December 2017 11:17
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Stroud Local Plan- Horsley

Sir, 
  
Your local plan review indicates possible further housing development on the site indicated HOR A south of the street. 
In my view this is totally unrealistic, swamping a small Tier 3 village(should be Tier 4) with a proposed development of 
this size. 
This would not be sustainable in an AONB with no employment available and limited local facilities. 
  
I strongly object to any development on this proposed site. 
  
Regards, 
  

 
  

 


